
 

    ​ ​ CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

September 2, 2025 

 

The National Honor Society will be selling popcorn this Friday during all lunches. 

Grab a bag for just 50 cents, or get two for only $1. 

The first meeting for the FCA (Fellowship of Christian Athletes) Club will be 

tomorrow at 7:05am in room 205 (Mrs. Roth's room). Anyone that is interested 

may attend. You do not need to be an athlete. 

Guitar Club is back! Mr. Creighton will be running guitar club this year in room 108 

at the high school. The club is open to boys and girls grades 8-12. No prior 

experience is required. Even if you do not own a guitar, we have some you can use. 

The club starts on Wednesday, September 10
th

 and continues every Wednesday 

after school from 2:30-3:30.   

Next week is Homecoming Week! Spirit Days are as follows: Midnight Monday - 

Wear your PJs; Twinkle Twin Tuesday - Match with a Friend; Light the Way 

Wednesday - Wear Neon; Thursday - Shine Bright in your Fanciest Dress Clothes; 

Gold Galaxy Friday - Wear your Black and Gold Gear. 

Attention all 9th-12th grade students: The Homecoming dance will be held on 

Saturday, September 13th. Guests under 21 are welcome to attend but to have 

them join the fun, they must have completed and have approved a guest pass. The 

guest passes require your signature, your guest’s signature, parent signatures as 

well as approval from your guest’s school administration. This process does take 

time to do so guest passes are available in the office and are due by Tuesday, 

September 9th at 2:30pm to the main office. 

Again, this year, Corunna High School will be partnering with Ele’s Place, a healing 

center for grieving children and teens, to bring you an 8-week grief support group 

called Ele's Group. This group will be offered during the school day, once a week 

for 8 weeks, here at school. The group is designed to help students who have 

experienced the death of someone significant to them. If you are interested, see 

Mrs. Steinacker in room 124 before September 12th for more information. 

 



We are excited to offer our Life Skills group again this year! Prevention Specialist 

Robert Botke from Catholic Charities will come in and discuss many topics such as 

stress/anxiety, emotional regulation, motivation, healthy relationships, and more. 

If you are interested, please see Mrs. Steinacker in room 124 by September 12
th

 

for more information. 

Cindy Schweikert is looking for a student to assist her with her Community 

Education class, Heavenly Tumbles. If you would like a job on Tuesday afternoons 

from 4 to 7 at Elsa Meyer Elementary, please email Cindy at 

heavenlytumbles@gmail.com.    

Attention All Students: The CHS Yearbook is on sale now! You may purchase the 

yearbook with Mrs. Hilewsky in room 112 with cash or a check made payable to 

Corunna High School in the amount of $68 + tax. You may also purchase online on 

yearbookforever.com. The least expensive pricing ends at the end of September. 

Don't miss out on our hardcover, all color, over 200 page award-winning yearbook! 

Attention Class of 2026: We encourage all seniors to submit their own senior 

pictures by 10/10/25. This is a special tradition that CHS provides to students as 

an opportunity to use their own professional photographer. The senior pictures are 

much larger portraits in the yearbook. Please email a head and shoulders formal 

studio pose with a formal and plain background to Mrs. Hilewsky by 10/10, and see 

her with questions.  

Mrs. Hilewsky is offering an experiential tour of Europe! This will be the fifth tour 

she has led, but she has chaperoned an additional four tours as well. The Corunna 

Board of Education approved tour will be with EF Tours in June of 2027 called the 

Treasures of Eastern Europe. This 12 day itinerary includes some of the most 

beautiful and safest cities and countries of Croatia, Bosnia & Herzegovina, 

Slovenia, and a customized 3-day extension to include Vienna, Austria and Krakow, 

Poland. The tour includes traveling to Auschwitz-Birkenau. Please join us for an 

informational meeting on September 3 or September 18 at 6 PM in our CHS 

Cafeteria. Interested travelers can attend either of the meetings as Mrs. 

Hilewsky will share the same information at both. See Mrs. Hilewsky in room 112 if 

you plan to attend or just show up on the September 3 or September 18 meeting.  

 

 



 

We are so excited to announce our Middle School Drama Club Audition dates for 

Beauty and the Beast. We will be holding auditions in Mrs. Rowe's room directly 

after school on Tuesday, September 9th and Thursday, September 11th. They will 

end at 5:00pm. There is a sign up sheet in the office. Please come with a prepared 

song. It can be as simple as Happy Birthday or as complex as the Saja Boys' "Soda 

Pop.” Make sure to sign up before the last petal falls. This is for current 8th 

graders ONLY. We cannot wait to see you there.   

The Corunna High School drama club is excited to announce our fall production is... 

Alice in Wonderland! Show dates will be November 7th, 8th, and 9th. If you are 

interested in directing, please bring your proposal to Mr. Kruszkowski in room 124 

or email Mr. K. by the end of day today. We will consider individual directors and 

co-directors. Please include in your proposal your experience, your vision for the 

show, and who is on your production team. New this year we would like to have a 

producer to help the director as well. If you have any questions, see Mr. K. 

Audition dates will be announced soon! 

Lunch choices today are: Breaded Chicken Drumstick; Roasted Jerk Chicken 

Drumstick; Cheese Stuffed Breadsticks; Bacon Cheeseburger Pizza; Classic 

Chicken Sandwich; Grilled Chicken Cobb Panini; Roast Chicken Club Salad; Tuna 

Salad Flatbread and Cucumber Bento Box; Spicy Chicken Caesar Salad; or Ham and 

Cheese Hoagie. 

 

 


